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RADIOACTIVE OBJECT FOUND NEAR HOMES AT HUNTERS POINT 
SHIPYARD WHERE GOVERNMENT AGENCIES PROMISED THERE 

WAS NO RADIATION! 
  

GREENACTION & COMMUNITY EMERGENCY PRESS 
CONFERENCE 

 
TODAY, FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2018 AT 12 NOON 

IN FRONT OF LENNAR SHIPYARD WELCOME CENTER 
 11 Innes Court, San Francisco 

 
San Francisco, CA – Greenaction for Health and Environmental Justice and Bayview 
Hunters Point residents will hold an emergency press conference today, Friday, 
September 14, 2018 at noon in front of the Lennar “Shipyard Welcome Center” to 
respond to the discovery of a highly radioactive object next to homes at the former 
Hunters Point Naval Shipyard in an area declared safe and free of radioactive 
contamination for more than a decade. 
 
Whistleblowers, community members and Greenaction have long raised concerns 
that the area might still be contaminated, yet city, state and federal officials 
repeatedly claimed it was clean…until now when it has become clear the 
government claims were false. 
 
Greenaction and residents will address this explosive development and state our 
demands for what should happen next in this ever-widening scandal. 
 
 


